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· Simulator Booking – We called into AHS in regards to our Simulator use and have been told we are allowed to use the Simulator for individual bookings and family bookings only until there are further Health updates.  In saying this, we should have no more confusion about whether we are allowed to be open and we are now taking bookings, players may book up to a month in advance and we book by the hour.  It takes about an hour/person to play 18 holes, 2 people would take 2 hours and a foursome would take 4 hours.  We are charging Desert Blume member’s $35/hour, not per person i.e. 3 people who play for 2 hours, the cost is $70.  Currently as per regulations, our kitchen and bar are closed so plan accordingly.  As the Covid regulations are changed or updated, we also will adapt new policies to meet the health regulations.  Our current SIM hours are 9:30am- 5pm Tuesday-Sunday and to book a time please call the pro shop, as there is no on-line booking available.
· Membership Purchase – This is the last week to purchase memberships and get into the early bird draws.  The office is open Monday-Friday 10-4, as well we will be around on Saturday 10-4 to take memberships.  Since Sunday is Jan. 31st, we will extend to Monday Feb. 1st for the Membership deadline.  We will do all draws on Tuesday the 2nd.
· Fit Days – With simulator up and running we are pleased to announce two winter fit dates.  Saturday Feb. 13th 11am-4pm Taylor Made will be fitting their new 2021 SIM golf equipment.  The following Saturday, Feb. 20th Callaway Golf from 11am-4pm, will at the golf course for a fit day. For each fit day we are taking appointments only, and you may sign up by calling the pro shop.  Space will be limited and on a first phone in basis.
· Pro Shop Update – It is will great sadness we announce that Associate Professional Braden Chown will not be back with us in the pro shop for the 2021 golf season.  Braden has accepted a position at Bearspaw Golf Club in Calgary.  We take this opportunity to thank Braden for all his hard work through the years, and as the longest serving employee in the pro shop area he will be sorely missed by the ownership and members alike.  His friendly, likeable demeanor and extensive work with both the Ladies League and Junior Golf Programs will be hard to replace.  From the ownership group we wish Braden the best of luck in all his future endeavours.

